January 22, 2025

Canterbury Road Agent, John O’Connor met with applicant that is seeking a Special Exception for a “Multi-Purpose
educational facility at 141 New Rd. today.

The applicant asked the Road Agent if he felt that there were any concerns with the school operating at the address
particularly with the use of the road for 20 or so students.

The Road Agent feels that there would be no significant impact to the road with this additional traffic. The road is a
public-school bus route and has to be maintained for this purpose as well as the regular residential traffic.
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